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Stadium Boulevard Reconstruction: 
The Stadium Boulevard Reconstruction Project has been under construction since 
November 21, 2017. Construction of the two retaining walls along the south side of the 
road have been completed. Underground utility construction is currently underway.  The 
project is currently on schedule and we anticipate the roadway being re-opened prior to 
the first U of M home football game. 
 
Annual Street Resurfacing Project:  
This project encompasses the majority of the City’s street resurfacing activities, 
including several major and multiple local streets (identified in the Project Management 
Services Unit 2017 Work Plan). The project opened bids the week of April 3rd, and the 
construction contract is scheduled to go to City Council for approval on May 1st. The 
web page for this project is currently under construction, and a map of street resurfacing 
locations is in production. Once a preconstruction meeting has been held with the 
contractor, more information on the construction schedule will be available. 
 
Nixon/Green/Dhu Varren Intersection: 
This project includes the realignment of Dhu Varren Road and the construction of a 
roundabout at the realigned intersection. Construction is scheduled to begin June 19th 
and be substantially complete by the end of August. The project is being bid through 
MDOT, and bids are scheduled to be opened the first week of May. Information on this 
project can be found at: www.a2gov.org/nixon 
 
Liberty Street (First to Main) Reconstruction:  
This project includes the reconstruction of two block of West Liberty, including 
watermain replacement and stormwater improvements. The project design is complete 
and went out to bid the week of April 10th. Construction is scheduled to begin 
immediately following Art Fair. Due to the complexity of the project, it is possible that 
one block of this project will occur in this season and the second in the spring, 
depending on the contractor’s proposed schedule. 
 
 


